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PHSO finds maladministration for WASPI women

You will have heard directly from the WASPI Campaign (Women Against State Pension Inequality) that the Parliamentary and Health Service Ombudsman has found maladministration by the Department of Work and Pensions, (DWP) regarding the lack of notice 1950s women received about their State Pension age increases. Ombudsman's Report.

WASPI women like me knew all along that the DWP failed to adequately inform 3.8 million 1950s born women that their State Pension age would be increasing.  I’m asking you, as my MP, with thousands of women affected in your constituency, to read the Ombudsman’s report in full and to give me your views on the now proven maladministration by the DWP.  We are also asking MPs to support any reasonable recommendations of compensation the Ombudsman may make if he finds injustice has occurred.

WASPI women have been waiting for six years for compensation.  We cannot wait any longer. We are calling on the Government to agree fair and adequate compensation for those affected rather than allow what has become a vicious cycle of Government inaction to continue.

I have written to you/met you previously about this …. (please personalise the letter by adding something about that, delete if not applicable. Ask to have a meeting if you feel confident to do that).

I hope I can rely on your support and look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,
Name
Your address
Date 
